
March 20 - 24
Central School Weekly

Week at a Glance
Monday:
All Mom's Pantry orders (paper and online) need to be submitted,
Paper order forms can be turned in at the school.

Wednesday:
Superhero Day
Hot Lunch

All Mom's Pantry Orders Completed by
Monday, please.
School Council is running a fundraiser which supports field trips,
musical instruments, and performances that enrich our student's
edcuational experience.
All Mom's Pantry paper order forms need to be returned by Monday,
March 20.
Orders will be available for pick up during hte week of April 3 - 6;
more information will come soon!
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YUM! Mom's Pantry Fundraiser: Click here to order!YUM! Mom's Pantry Fundraiser: Click here to order!

Badminton Club for Grade 4 & 5 Students
Starting on Tuesday, March 28 ( and ending on Thursday, April 27)
Central School will host a badminton club.

Grade 4 students: Tuesdays
Grade 5 students: Thursdays

April 19, 6:30pm: Next School Council Meeting
Save the date and join us! All parents/ guardians welcome!

At this school council meeting, Mrs. Mellow will review the new Wellness
outcomes that cover the sexual health content of the new curriculum
for Grades 4 & 5. She'd love to visit with parents about the guidelines
and lessons that staff are currently designing in regards to this peice of
the wellness curriculum.

We hope to see you there!

Music Appreciation Week: Student Talent
Show Sign-up Due Monday!
Our student talent show is coming quickly: Wednesday, March 29 @
1:00. All entries for the talent show need to be in by Monday, March
20. Parents will need to sign a pink permission form and return it to
the school.
We can't wait to see the musical talents of our students!

April 5, 7:00 pm: Help keep your Kids Safe
on the Internet
Central School's School Council will be providing a parent session
reviewing Internet Safety. Constable Nguyen will take some time to
walk through how to help keep your children safe while using the
internet. It's a great time to learn something new and ask questions.
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Congratulations to all of our March WOW Wall students!

Mark your calendars and watch for more information coming soon!

Do you want to know more about Early
Learning or Kindergarten for next year?
Horizon is already offering check ups - an easy visit with you and
your child. This allows the school division to make sure any supports
are in place and staffing is ready for your child in September.
Call the school (403-223-2170) if you want to talk more about Early
Learning!
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